
 

    

 

    

 
 

13/9/24 

 

Dear Parents /Carers  

 

Our Y2 children will be visiting the Crucible theatre on Wednesday 16th October to 

participate in a musical project based on the story of Giddy Goat. We have been 

working on this in class and we are looking forward to meeting Music 360 musicians and 

their instruments. We will be part of a live musical story-telling performance alongside 

other schools in Sheffield.  

The performance begins at 1:30 and lasts approximately one hour. We will be travelling 

by coach and we ask that you give a voluntary contribution of £7.50 towards the cost 

of the coach. However, if we cannot reach the cost of this trip it may have to be 

cancelled.  We hope to arrive back at school before the end of the school day at 3pm, 

traffic permitting. If there is any delay, we will inform you via text message. 

Please fill in the permission slip and emergency contact details by Thursday 10th 

October. 

Many thanks  

 

Kind regards 

  

Susan Jones, Corey Clarke and Gail Hutt  

Y2 teachers and music co-ordinator 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please use Parentpay to complete information and give contribution. 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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